November 9, 2010

Chairman Brad Anderson called the monthly board meeting to order at 7:46 p.m. at the Frankfort Town Hall on Tuesday, November 9, 2010.  

Board members present were Brad Anderson and Denny Richardson.  Town officials Tina Bee and Maureen Manore were present.  Mike Roberts arrived at 8:05.

Also present was Donna Gates.

The minutes from the October 12th meeting were read. Denny Richardson made a motion to accept the minutes and Brad Anderson seconded it.  The motion carried.

Treasurer’s report for October was read.  The ending balance was $14,466.50.  Denny Richardson made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s reports and Brad Anderson seconded.  The motion carried.

Citizen’s Concerns:


Tina Bee reported that Jeannie Reinhardt was concerned that the bottom step of the Town Hall might be coming loose.   Denny Richardson will take action on this.

Tanya Anderson is concerned about the integrity of the bridge on Glenn Lane.  Brad Anderson said that bridge was inspected previously and no problems were found.

Road Update

The identification plate on the Kallstrom Road Bridge is incorrect.

Randy Kallstrom has asked about closing off part of Kallstrom Road.  No formal request has been made.

Mike Roberts presented the information on Coordination.  He informed the Board that he had spoken to Jay Verholtz about giving an educational presentation.  Jay Verholtz would be able to attend the December Board meeting.  Mike Roberts made a motion to invite Jay Verholtz to a Board meeting.  There was no second.

The bills were paid.  

The next regular board meeting was set for December 14, 2010, at the Frankfort Town Hall.  The meeting agenda will cover: Town Board Minutes, Comprehensive Plan Informational Hearing Minutes from October 12, 2010, Financial Report, Citizens Concerns, Road Reports.

Denny Richardson made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Brad Anderson seconded.  The motion carried.

Time 8:35 p.m.

Maureen Manore, Clerk
